
August 
16th

This week in Room 22: 
We had a great first week of school! We discussed our 
names and how special they are. We read the story 
Chrysanthemum. We talked about school rules and 
why they are important. We began discussing the five 
senses in science. Students enjoyed going to Music 
and PE, too.

Next Week: 
Students will be practicing their letter sounds and 
using them to sound out short words. We will review 
ways to make numbers using a number bond. We will 
continue to learn about our senses, exploring how 
sound works. Students will also begin their 
assessments next week.

Reminders:
Please remember to turn in your child’s information 
form and join me on ClassDojo to see pictures and 
messages from class.

**Thank you so much for the class donations.**

Feel free to stop by 
the classroom or 
email me anytime!

☺
Mrs. Sarkany

Room 22
ksarkany@slusd.us

Upcoming Dates:

1:50pm Dismissal: 
8/19- 8/23

8/22: PTO Ice Cream 
Social 

(6:15-7:15pm)

Assessments:
8/ 19- 8/30


